
Farm Plan   

•  You may call the Palo Verde Irrigation District (760)-922-3144 Mon-Fri 

8am- 4pm for any questions/ concerns regarding the Palo Verde Outfall 

Coalition- Ask for me, Marissa Johnson. 

 

• If you would like to come in for assistance in filling out your Farm Plan, you 

may call me first and we will set up a date and time that is good for the 

both of us. 

 

• This link will take you to the General Order on the Regional Water Board 

Website- 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/coloradoriver/water_issues/programs/irr

igated_lands/docs/pv_ag_order.pdf  

 

• The PowerPoint mirrors the actual Farm Plan- Pg. 2 of the PowerPoint is a 

list of Farm Plan requirements as listed in the General Order. 

 

• The Farm Plan can be found through pvid.org- 

1.  Select ‘PVID Portal’ 

2.  Login with username & password 

3.  Select ‘Agree’ 

4.  Click on each PVID Parcel provided to begin filling out the Farm Plan for 

that Parcel 

 

• When you sign into the Coalition Website using login and password, you 

will see a list of PVID Parcels- ***If there is one on your list that should not 

be there, or you are missing one that should be there, call me and it will be 

reassigned ASAP*** 

 

• Each PVID Parcel requires a Farm Plan to be filled out. 

 

• Do not forget to SUBMIT CHANGES after filling out each Farm Plan. 

 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/coloradoriver/water_issues/programs/irrigated_lands/docs/pv_ag_order.pdf
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/coloradoriver/water_issues/programs/irrigated_lands/docs/pv_ag_order.pdf


• The PRINT FORM button is at the top of the Farm Plan page. 

 

• You are to print out a Farm Plan for each PVID Parcel and always keep it in 

your office- The reason for this is ONLY to show to the Regional Water 

Quality Control Board (RWQCB) in the case that they ask to see it. 

 

• Farm Plan is required to be filled out & submitted by Coalition members by 

FEB 15 ANNUALLY. 

 

• I am required to send a report to the State Water Board by March 1 

annually 

 

• Please do not hesitate to give Marissa a call at the Palo Verde Irrigation 

District for any questions or concerns regarding the Palo Verde Outfall 

Coalition. 


